
 

15 January. 2012 

 

 

 

The Hon. Warren Entsch MP      

Federal Member for Leichhardt     

MacDonnells Building, 102 Grafton St 

Cairns QLD 4870 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Enstch, 

 

I am the owner of  and I wish to  

lodge my OBJECTION, raise my concern and anger at the spiralling Body 

Corporate fees, which in my case have tripled resulting from unaffordable increases to 

our insurance premium. 

 

My unit is in a small two level complex of only 8 units and the entire complex is 

concrete block construction. My unit is on the upper level and I consider it at a no 

greater risk, or even less risk of damage than surrounding residential houses. 

 

In closing I call for a review of the recent absurd insurance premium increases on 

units. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Kymberlee Talbot 

 

 

 

 

 

SUBMISSION NO. 168




